
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 2/7/2014 10:55:11 AM 
To: steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov (steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Feb 21? 

Steve 
The 14th is really tough for the DIMP team, led by Raymond Thierry, as they have several prescheduled conflicts. 

How about Feb 21 in the morning, like 9 am? 

Laura 
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